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Crawford County LEPC February 11, 2016 Minutes  

Agenda Item Discussion Action Step Responsible 
Party 

Call to order Meeting called to order by Mike McLeod Mike Ryan moved to accept the 
minutes as written.  Motion seconded 
by Jamie Craven 

ongoing 

Old Business:  Review of Bylaws Decided to change section five that 
required closed ballot to open ballot 

ongoing 

 Secretarial Position Mike Simon moved to have Crawford 
County Health Department and 
hospitals alternate the secretarial 
position.  Secretary will train the 
secretary elect.  Seconded by Randy 
Sandberg. 

Janis Goedeke 

New Business Weather Training Weather training has been scheduled 
for March 29 at the Pittsburg 
Memorial Auditorium at 6:30 PM 

Eldon Bedene 

 Reorganization of CERT A regional CERT program was 
discussed as it is difficult to get 
volunteers for law enforcement or fire 
departments.  Eldon will check with 
Cherokee County to see if a regional 
CERT team would work. 

Eldon Bedene 

 Resource Management Discussion of being able to scan on 
site for $100/yr/phone for workers 
and equipment. 

 

Program Fatality Management Barry Autrey, Lower 8 Regional 
Coordinator 

 

Adjournment  Mike Ryan moved to adjourn.  
Seconded by Eldon Bedene 
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Agency Reporting Person Topic 

Crawford County CART Bette Lessen Cart Meeting tonight and the program will be 
Animal First Aid.  Cart is working on a 
program to work with school age children on 
how to handle dogs in an unlikely area. 

Health Care Coalition Fred Rinne Full Scale exercise will be held March 24th in 
Girard.  There will be a meeting directly after 
the LEPC meeting to discuss the exercise 

Bedene Funeral Home Barry Bedene Announced Rick Wilson’s retirement 
reception to be held on February 19.   

 

 


